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Don Scott

From: jjm66@aol.com
Sent: Thursday, May 18, 2023 4:58 PM
To: Don Scott
Subject: Public Comment Lee MPO May 19th, 2023 Fwd: Public Comment 3-27-2023 BPCC fpn 429823 and fpn 435341

Director Scott,  
 
Was the public comment below really sent too late for the March 27th meeting that you could not include my comment/request for the 
March 27th meeting where the public could see my comment? If yes, when is the deadline? 
 
The image of the statewide SUN Trail (fpn 429823-1) is at a school crossing.  
 
During construction there was a concrete curb constructed to protect the construction workers, but now the health safety and welfare of 
the children is in jeopardy. What were you thinking to influence the advisory committees and MPO board to vote for this project?  
 
Please provide the name of the registered Professional Engineer you act in responsible charge of? 
 
Thank you 
John Majka  
 

-----Original Message----- 
From: jjm66@aol.com 
To: dscott@leempo.com <dscott@leempo.com>; rgogoi@leempo.com <rgogoi@leempo.com>; derek.rooney@gray-robinson.com <derek.rooney@gray-
robinson.com>; jennifer.marshall@dot.state.fl.us <jennifer.marshall@dot.state.fl.us>; john.crocker@dot.gov <john.crocker@dot.gov>; carlos.a.gonzalez@dot.gov 
<carlos.a.gonzalez@dot.gov>; james.christian@dot.gov <james.christian@dot.gov>; chuck.ward@oig.dot.gov <chuck.ward@oig.dot.gov>; 
scott.v.harding@oig.dot.gov <scott.v.harding@oig.dot.gov>; kimberly.likens@dot.state.fl.us <kimberly.likens@dot.state.fl.us> 
Sent: Mon, Mar 27, 2023 4:59 pm 
Subject: Public Comment 3-27-2023 BPCC fpn 429823 and fpn 435341 
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Dear BPCC Chair,  
 
You may not remember my previous offer since I was only allowed three minutes before Mr. Gogoi intervened. 
 
I provided Mr. Gogoi a PowerPoint presentation that I spoke to during the BPCC meeting. If you cannot locate my public comment I can 
provide you a copy.  
 
I offered to fund a concrete box culvert so the alignment of this section of the Statewide SUN Trail Network (Image 1) could be shifted 
away from the roadway so children waiting at the school crossing would not be forced to compete with cyclists and pedestrians all 
within a non-conforming 8' wide section of the SUN Trail abutting SR 80.  
 
Please ask the committee to reconsider supporting my offer. 
 
Thank you  
John Majka 
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